
PUBLIC NOTICE 
September 27, 2024 

CENTRALINA REGIONAL COUNCIL 
2024 HUD Funded Pathways to Removing Obstacles to Housing (PRO Housing) Grant Application 

Public Review & Comment Period 
  
Public Notice is hereby given that Centralina Regional Council has developed a draft HUD PRO Housing 
grant application to offer regional networks, education and local technical assistance that reduces barriers 
to attainable/workforce housing production and preservation in a manner that address America’s 
affordable housing supply crisis, as HUD envisioned. 
  
The HUD PRO Housing grant application is available for public review and comment for a fifteen-day 

period from Friday, September 28, 2024, to Saturday October 12, 2024. Copies of the grant application 

can be accessed at www.centralina.gov/Insights. 

The Centralina Regional Council will hold an in person public hearing on Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 

4:00 PM, at the Centralina Regional Council, located at 10735 David Taylor Drive, Suite 250, Charlotte, 

NC 28262, ground level Resource 4 conference room, to obtain feedback and to enable citizens the 

opportunity to comment on the HUD PRO Housing grant application. If you wish to attend the meeting 

and would like to receive the meeting materials, please contact Zsuzsi Kadar at (704) 688-7033 or 

zkadar@centralina.org.   

If you cannot make it to the meeting in person, you will have the opportunity to join virtually via the 

following Zoom link: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88623413635?pwd=YYTKdRabMmjGaH1Tsg9DOwOKKl2kak.1&from=addon  

Meeting ID: 886 2341 3635 

Passcode: 286634 

 

Anyone needing special modifications when attending this meeting, has non-English-speaking needs 

and/or if this information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability, please contact Zsuzsi 

Kadar at (704) 688-7033 or zkadar@centralina.org. We request at least 72 hours’ notice prior to the 

meeting to make the appropriate arrangements. 

Comments can be sent via mail to Centralina Regional Council located at 10735 David Taylor Drive, Suite 
250, Charlotte, NC 28262, Attn: Zsuzsi Kadar; or emailed to zkadar@centralina.org. All comments must be 
received by October 13, 2024, at 5:00 pm, to be considered for the publication of the PRO Housing grant 
application.
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